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PROVIDER TAILORED PLAN TRAINING UPDATE 

Updated Approved List of twenty-three (23) Provider Tailored Plan Trainings as of  
February 1, 2023 and an additional Submitting a Claim Provider Training. 

There are four pathways within Provider Learning Campus to access the Provider Tailored 
Plan Trainings. 

Please use the steps below to access the trainings. 
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Department approved Tailored Plan Trainings can be found by clicking this link: Trillium 
Tailored Plan Trainings. 

 

Communications will be released as new provider trainings are approved by the state and 
become available on the Provider Learning Campus.  

 

If you have any questions, please email trainingunit@trilliumnc.org and include in subject line: 
Provider Tailored Plan Trainings. 
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